
 
Report of the Pension Advisory Council (PAC) 

July 29, 2021 
 

 
 
PAC members were invited to participate at an off-calendar meeting to review and discuss the 
following topics:  
 
• Plan’s Environmental, Social and Governance (ESG) investing – Climate change strategy 

and the Asset-liability Study 
 
• Progress on the Canada Post Pension Plan’s Investment Beliefs 
 
• Update on the development of an asset mix and climate risk analysis 

 
The next meeting is scheduled for September 22, 2021. 
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